
 

August 17, 2016 
 
VIA RESS and COURIER 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re: Electricity Distribution Licence No. ED-2002-0556 
 2017 Electricity Distribution Rate Application (EB-2016-0084) – Exhibit 9-2-1 
  
In reviewing Hydro Ottawa Limited’s (“Hydro Ottawa”) submitted application (“Application”) 
seeking the Ontario Energy Board’s (“OEB”) approval for proposed electricity distribution 
rates and other charges, effective January 1, 2017 it was noticed that Exhibit 9-2-1 was 
inadvertently not included in the PDF document.   
 
Hydro Ottawa has filed the Exhibit 9-2-1 with this letter via the OEB’s Regulatory 
Electronic Submission System (“RESS”).  The Exhibit has been included in the two (2) 
hard copies of the Application sent via courier. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you require anything further. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Original signed by Gregory Van Dusen 
 
 
Gregory Van Dusen 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 

Hydro Ottawa Limited / Hydro Ottawa limitée 
3025 Albion Road North, PO Box 8700 / chemin Albion Nord, C.P. 8700 
Ottawa, Ontario  K1G 3S4 
  
www.hydroottawa.com 
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